Carrie Wattie

30 Maiden Circle Ballston Spa, NY (518) 569-1826 carriewattiemsed@gmail.com

Susan Swartz

Scotia-Glenville School

8/21/24

Dear Ms. Swartz,

It is with sadness and much consideration that I am resigning my position as Special Education teacher at the Scotia-Glenville Middle School. I have had a wonderful experience in the district. Catie, Bob, Marci and Anthony have been some of the best administrators that I have ever worked with. I have felt cared for and supported by the administration, my co-workers and the district as a whole.

The valuable experience I have gained while employed by the district, has allowed me to get a job in my son's school, 5 minutes from my home. My decision to resign my position is solely based on my desire to be so close to home.

I am more than willing to assist in the transition of a sub/new teacher into my role, including sharing a full year's worth of activities for each class I have been assigned this year.

Thank you for my wonderful years at Scotia-Glenville.

Ceni Watte

Sincerely,

Carrie Wattie